

LONG ISLAND CHAPTER

www.idslongisland.org

IDS holds meeting at Tile Studio in Merrick

BY CARLY BASSEN

The keen eyes of the Interior Design Society's Long Island chapter acknowledged the exquisite selection of tiles presented by The Tile Studio as they discussed technology updates to enhance the Long Island interior design community.

As of May 15, 2010, a website has been introduced by IDS to facilitate design help and direction for Long Island homeowners.

The website offers a list of professional design and vendor contact information and images followed by a guide to choosing which designer would best suit the needs of the client.

"Not only is the website available to gain awareness of designers in the area," said IDS designer, Caroline Wilkes, "but we would like to help homeown-



Christopher Haase of Tile Studio greets designers

ers match up with the right designer for them."

Support for the Long

Island community by designers who value opportunities of business and education is now fea-